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Carole Steen, CFO 
Carole, is the Chief Financial Officer of the Girl 
Scouts of Central and Western Massachusetts. 
Carole joined Girl Scouts in 2000 and eagerly 
continued her duties through the 2008 merger. 
While taking a nine year hiatus from the 
workforce to raise her children, Carole earned a 
Master of Science in Accountancy from Bentley 
University. Carole has been involved in 
numerous community service projects and plans 
to continue her community service through her 
relationship with social organizations and as a 
board member of The Health Foundation of 
Central Massachusetts.


